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Update on Recent Events 
 

Carnbo Hall Refurbishment Project 
Thanks to the grants of £2000 from the 
Kinross Newsletter, £3000 from the 
Kinross-shire Fund and the £300 from last 
September’s BBQ we have been able to fit 
new PVC double glazed windows. I think 
everyone will agree the hall looks so much 
better, brighter and hopefully more energy 
efficient too! A very big thank you to Stevie 
Hutchison for fitting them. We have also 
been lucky to receive £2000 from the 
Rumbling Bridge Community Hydro Society, 
which means we are able to replace the 
entrance doors, which are on order.  
 
Tidy Up 
Prior to our Jubilee event the grounds 
around the hall were tidied. Thanks to Ian 
Reid for weed killing, Martin Hutchinson & 
James Graham for tree replanting, Emma 
Hutchinson for planting up the flower beds 
and Olive Hamilton for plant donations. Also, 
Andrew Timmins for drain/gutter clearing, 
mowing, and sweeping the grounds and Sheila 
for hall cleaning. 
 
Loch, Stock & Barrow  
Thanks to everyone who came along to the 
sell-out Loch, Stock & Barrow and fun foodie 
quiz evening!  The food was delicious and it 
was great to be able to support a new local 
business! 
https://www.lochstockandbarrow.com/ 
If you would like us to organise food trucks 
in the future, please let us know! 
 
 

Hall AGM 
Thank you to everyone who came along to our 
AGM on 25th May. Lisa stepped down from 
the committee and we thanked her for all 
her hard work over the many years as 
secretary, during the last year as a general 
committee member and organising the 
children’s activities especially the Christmas 
parties! We welcome Fiona Watt and Claire 
Mason onto the committee. Unfortunately, 
the hall made a loss last year, however a lot 
less than the previous year, so hopefully we 
are recovering from the loss of income due 
to the pandemic. It would be great if we 
could secure a few more regular user 
bookings. If you know anyone wanting to hire 
a hall, please spread the word! Once the 
business was finished, we enjoyed socialising 
over cheese and wine. 

 
Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 
We were very lucky with the weather for 
our Jubilee event meaning people could 
socialise outside, enjoying the sun and 
friendly community atmosphere. The music 
from “The Velvet Effect” and “S.L.I.P. plus 
“The Jammers” with George Nisbet on 
drums was fabulous. Thank you to everyone 
who contributed in anyway be that 
performing, organising, helping, bringing 
food/prizes or attending! You ALL made the 
day such a success! There are too many 
people to thank individually here but thanks 
have gone out via emails and FB. More 
photos to come, including the group photo! 



 

Future Events/Dates for Your Diary 
 
  
 

 Sunday 26th June @ Carnbo Hall  
Show 4-5pm, Socialising after! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Join Scottish Showgirl Scarlett Belle 
(aka Emma Hutchinson) and local 
musician Iain Scullion for an informal, 
fun-filled afternoon cabaret of music 
and song. An eclectic mix of jazz, 
classics and show tunes played on 
Carnbo's very own beautiful antique 
Bluthner piano. 
 
This event is mainly to raise money to 
get the piano tuned and restored to its 
former glory. Proceeds will go to the 
tuning of the piano and to the community 
hall. We hope to make this a regular 
event with different performing guests. 
Bring your own bottle and snacks. Maybe 
even bring food or order a takeout for 
later?! 
 
Tickets: Adult £5, Under 12s £3 
Tickets available online at 
www.croftofsongco.uk/carnbocabaret 
 
Or on the door if not sold out! 
 
For any questions or queries or if you 
are interested in performing at future 
Carnbo Cabaret events please email 
Emma at croftofsong@gmail.com 
 
 
 

 Summer BBQs  
 
 

The first Sunday during the summer 
months we organise a BBQ at the hall. 
We provide the BBQ and people bring 
their own food, drink, crockery, and 
cutlery etc. This is a great way to 
meet up with neighbours and friends. 
 
This year’s dates will be: 
 
Sunday 3rd July at 4pm  
Duck Race in the field West End of 
Carnbo right hand side just before 
the bridge as you leave Carnbo when 
travelling towards Stirling. Parking 
available in the field. We will be 
selling ducks shortly!  
Prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd 

Once the duck race has finished we 
will return to the Hall where there 
will be a BBQ. If you can’t make the 
duck race, feel free to just come 
along to the BBQ! 
Sunday 3rd July 5pm  
BBQ at Carnbo Hall 
  
Sunday 7th August at 4pm  
BBQ at Carnbo Hall  
 
Sunday 4th September at 4pm 
BBQ at Carnbo Hall  
 
Carnbo Social Nights 
We are always looking for ideas for 
social nights and other activities. If 
you have any suggestions or would like 
to arrange an event, please email us at 
carnbohall@gmail.com or mention 
them to a committee member. 
 



 

Other Information 

 
Hall Bookings 
Rates to hire the hall are £10 per hour for 
members and regular user organisations. 
£12 per hour for non- members.  
Please contact Sheila Reid on 07845877940 
(Text or leave a message) 
or e-mail carnbohall@gmail.com with 
“Bookings” as the subject 
 
Membership Subscriptions 
Following the AGM, it was agreed to resume 
membership fees. The new annual 
subscription rates are £10 for individual 
members and £25 for families (to include 
children in full time education). Membership 
fees are now due. The Membership form is 
available online via this link: 
https://forms.gle/W8n1j2X8CDhtPrEU8  
 
An old format paper copy is available from a 
committee member or can be found in the 
Hall. Payment can be made by cash, cheque 
or bank transfer (details on the form).  
 
Newsletter Distribution 
If you are receiving a paper copy of the 
newsletter but would be happy to receive it 
via email, please fill in your details on a 
membership form. Help save the trees! 
 
How to Contact Us 
Email– carnbohall@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
Carnbo Hall Association on Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/
618425774858948/   
 
or contact a committee member. 

 
What’s on in Carnbo Hall  
Sewing Club: Thursdays 1-3pm  
BBQs: 1st Sunday in June, July, Aug & Sept  
Hall Talks: 1st Monday in Oct-March– 7:30 pm  
WRI: - Resumes from Sept at 7:15pm on the 
3rd Monday of month 
Table Tennis Club will resume after summer 
 
Sewing Club (In aid of Charity)  
Thursdays 1-3pm 
Sewing Club started in Carnbo once covid 
restrictions eased, initially it was intended to 
help participants get more from their sewing 
machines, enabling them to go on to work on any 
projects they wanted help or guidance with. The 
original ladies who came for the first block in 
aid of Guide Dogs, have kept on sewing, 
recycling, and creating and have donated to the 
Scottish Air Ambulance, Carnbo Hall and the 
Maggie Centre as well. 
If interested, please email Fiona Watt for more 
details: fiona.watt5@btinternet.com  
She is looking to add another afternoon or 
evening session from August / September. 
 
Carnbo Hall Committee 2022- 2023 
 
Chairperson:         Andrew Timmins –07897598906 

Vice/Hall Talks:     Diane Timmins -07897102409 

Treasurer:          Val Gibson - 07795828213 

Secretary:         Sheila Reid – 07845877940 

                                (Text or leave a message)    

Bookings:                Sheila Reid – 07845877940 

                                (Text or leave a message) 

Newsletter:             Diane Timmins - 07897102409 

General Committee Members: 

                                  James Graham – 07825816611 

                                  Fiona Watt -   07960633850 

                                  Claire Mason -  07917319003 



 

  


